



February 12, 2025

The Honorable Brad Schimel P.O. Box 176 Waukesha, WI 53187

Dear Mr. Schimel,

On behalf of NRA members in Wisconsin, I am pleased to announce your NRA-PVF endorsement for the Supreme Court in the 2025 Wisconsin Election. This endorsement reflects your steadfast support for the Second Amendment and commitment to protecting Wisconsin's right to keep and bear arms.

Your passionate defense of the Second Amendment, at all levels, has resonated with our members in Wisconsin and across the nation. You have consistently and continuously defended an individual's right to keep and bear arms, time and time again, as Attorney General of Wisconsin. It is that passionate defense and leadership we need during these unprecedented times. For those reasons, we are proud to endorse you for the Supreme Court for the State of Wisconsin

Our members will interpret your endorsement as being a solid pro-gun/pro-hunting candidate who is a staunch defender of the Right to Keep and Bear Arms. Please feel free to share your rating and endorsement with the voters of Wisconsin as you see fit.

I wish you the best of luck in your campaign and look forward to our continued relationship to advance the interests of Wisconsin's law-abiding gun owners and sportsmen.

Sincerely,

John Commerford

Chairman